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[ 'o UNITED STATES )~ , ,j' g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
*

'

y ;E WASHINGTON, D. C,20555

\*****/
Docket Nos. 50-413/414 YAY 241984

Ms. Donna M. Ahlers
Palmetto Alliance, Inc.
2135 1/2 Devine Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Columbia, SC 29205 TO FOIA-84-253

Dear Ms. Ahlers:

This is the second response to your letter dated April 2, 1984, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, records
regarding emergency planning for the Catawba Nuclear Station Units 1
and 2.

The document listed on Appendix A has already been made available for
public inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),
Washington, DC, and the Catawba Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
located at the York County Library,138 East Black Street, Rock Hill,
SC 29730. You may contact Mrs. Mary Mallaney for assistance at
803-324-3055.

The documents listed on Appendix B are being placed in the PDR and the
LPDR.

The NRC has not completed its review of the remaining documents subject
to your request. We will respond as soon as that review is completed.

Sin rely,

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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1. 1/28/82 Letter from R. O. Sharp to Emergency Plan Holders !
transmitting Revision 1 of the Emergency Plan -
Accession No. 8202100388/PDR/ADOCK/50-413F
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APPENDIX B

1. 3/12/84 Revisions to the Catawba Emergency Plan Implementing
Procedures

2. 7/6/83 Letter from H. B. Tucker to H. R. Denton transmitting
Revision 3 to the Catawba Nuclear Power Plant |
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